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In a meeting with management this morning, the Company has declared a vacancy for the new Res 
office.  (I don’t think it will have the ocean view that the old office had.)  Your Union persuaded the 
Company to entertain the ideal of actioning the Transfer list before they hired completely off the street.   
 
I encourage anyone who is interested in working in a contact centre to put your name on the eTransfer 
tool in HR Connex and select Reservations in the Drop down.  Deadline will be Thursday night by 
midnight. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your District chair by email.   
 

 
In solidarity 
 
 
Eric 

Mobile User


